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Helen Laws (Planning Officer)
Hambleton District Council
Civic Centre, Stone Cross
Brompton,

Northallerton

DL6 2UU

Dear Helen, Woodlands Farm Thimbleby DL6 3PY Ref No 18/02648/FUL

I am writing in respect of the above application for replacement windows to Woodlands
Farm.

We have lived in Thimbleby since the early 80’s and therefore have knowledge of the original
changes to the building at that time.

Following a recent conversation with Mr.Callin he has asked if I would share that knowledge
with you.

Woodlands Farm, previously known as Town End Farm was altered and renovated in the
early 80°s circa 83/84. The original wooden windows were replaced with UPVC. We were
particularly surprised at the time that this was permitted but nevertheless the work was duly
completed around 1984. I believe Mr.Callin is the third owner of the property since that time.

I understand Mr Callin now proposes to revert from UPVC to wooden windows more in
keeping with the property and I would like to confirm my full support to this change.

Yours faithfully, y

Alex Dawson /’
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